
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; 
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between 
Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and 
Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which propose the designation 
of Green Belt for housing and other purposes.  

I am also objecting to Policy SA52 page 372, which would remove part of Rammey 
Marsh, a wildlife area and public amenity, from the Green Belt.

This is an absolutely abhorrent use of green belt land, which should be left alone for 
nature, which can be enjoyed by everyone.  It seems absolutely ludicrous that in this day 
and age, where we are all trying to make 'greener' choices that this land should be used for 
housing and built upon.  

One of the benefits of living in Enfield, is the space and proximity to the countryside, 
whilst still being able to commute into the city.  If the green belt land within Enfield is 
taken from us, what a loss we shall all feel in the community, let alone the wildlife whose 
habitat is being wiped out.

I urge you to reconsider this plan and keep greenbelt land green.
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